
Trinity C of E/Methodist Primary School 

  

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY    

 
Throughout the term there are lots of dates for 

Tots on Tyres for Reception, Scootsafe for Y3 , 

Bikeability and Bike Fix for Y5 which will be com-

municated to you as appropriate for your child . 

 

05.02.24 Y2 First Aid Training 

Parents’  Evening 4pm – 7pm  

 

06.02.24 Y6 First Aid Training  

Y3/4 Tennis 

 

07.02.24 Parents’ Evening         

4pm — 7pm 

 

09.02.24 Y4 Dodgeball Festival  

Reception Dance Days  

 

School closes for half term  at   

normal times 

 

School Re-opens on Monday 19th 

February 2024 

 

 

 

Unity Place/Brookwood Way, Buckshaw Village, Chorley 

E-mail: bursar@trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk 

Phone: 01772 624416 

     

www.trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs JR Wright 

 
 
 

Headteacher’s Message 

With thanks for all you do as 
part of our school, 

Jill R Wright  
Headteacher  

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 2nd February 2024 

 

Parents’ Evenings are being held on Monday 5th and Wednesday 7th               

February between 4:00 and 7:00pm. If you have yet to book your appointment 

you will need to do this,  before they close on Sunday at 12:00pm, using the 

Schoolcloud link sent out  via the app. There has been so much work going on 

across school this half term alone and I know you will be pleased to see what 

your children have been doing.   

This week our Year 6 children have loved their day learning about and eating           

Indian Food and have also engaged brilliantly with an Ancient Greece Workshop.  

Whenever I have gone past the Year 3 classrooms there has been lots of great 

learning going on and it was fantastic to see their response to their Stone Age 

Day.  

Following my reporting of the success of our Year 5 and 6 Cross Country Team 

last week, I am delighted for our Year 5 and 6 Sportshall Athletics team who 

competed last week  in the South Ribble competition and came first out of the 

10 teams competing. They will now represent South Ribble at the Lancashire 

School Games later in the year. Well done to the whole team who clearly 

worked very hard!  Good luck to the Year 3 and 4 Tennis Team next week I hope 

you enjoy representing our school.  

 

I saw this illustration the other day and 

was reminded of what a privilege it is to be 

able to sit and read to our children.  I have 

been very lucky that my daughters have all 

loved reading with me and my 12 year old 

may be a little bit big to sit on my lap but 

we do still love sitting together reading. 

Enjoy each moment of having your child 

with you, whether they are reading to you 

or you to them as they grow so very   

quickly.  

 

 

 

 

 
















